
Is your child eligible for Pupil Premium? 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Pupil Premium is extra funding given to schools to raise the attainment of pupils from Reception to 

Year 11.  Rothbury First School currently receives £1,300 for each child who is eligible.   

Your child may be able to get pupil premium if you receive any of the following: 

 Income Support  

 Income-based Jobseekers Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance  

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 the guaranteed element of State Pension Credit 

 Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an annual 

gross income of no more than £16,190) 

 Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit 

 Universal Credit 

If you can answer yes to one or more of the above statements please telephone 01670 623592.  You 

will be asked for your details (including your national insurance number) and your child’s name and 

DOB so please have them to hand; there is no paperwork to complete.  

 Alternatively, if you require assistance in applying please complete the slip below. 

Pupil Premium allocation is based on the old Free School Meals criteria. As the Government from 

September 2014 will fund school meals for all children in Reception to Year 2, it is very important to 

us that you still apply to ensure your child receives their allocation.  

Thank you for your assistance.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                                                    Pupil Premium 

My child is eligible for Pupil Premium     

Name of child         

Parent/Guardian name and telephone number  

           


